
 

 From: LC Network Notice <lc-bulletin@lclark.edu> 

Date:  March 24, 2023 
(3/24/23) Spring break: update and reminder 
 

Dear LC Community, 

We wanted to share an update and a reminder before Spring Break begins.  

As you know, significant progress has been made and most of our campus systems are now 
restored. The work behind the scenes continues. For a full list of available services and answers 
to Frequently Asked Questions, please continue to check the webpage. 
 
 
Once again, we’d like to remind the community that, according to our experts, the 
cybercriminals may attempt to reach out directly to students and employees, either via email or 
by phone, with claims related to the attack. Similar situations involving cyberattacks on other 
colleges and universities have included this tactic. We have no reason to believe that this has 
happened at LC, and we hope that it does not, but we wanted you to be prepared for the 
possibility. 
 
 
If you receive such a message, it is critical that you do not respond and do not click on any links. 
Immediately report the incident to security@lclark.edu.  
 
 
It’s been a challenging few weeks. We credit the hard work and cooperation of the LC 
community for getting us to this point.  
 
 
Please take advantage of the upcoming break to reset and restore yourselves. We look forward 
to seeing you soon! 
 
 
With gratitude, 
The Executive Council 
 

https://www.lclark.edu/news/march-2023/
mailto:security@lclark.edu

	From: LC Network Notice <lc-bulletin@lclark.edu> Date:  March 24, 2023 (3/24/23) Spring break: update and reminder

